
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
Pursuant to Florida Statutes, Chapter 286.011, notice is 
hereby given that two or more members of the City of 
Coconut Creek City Commission may be present at an 
award ceremony for the “Do The Right Thing” Program.  
 
The award ceremony is scheduled to take place:  
 
DATE:  Thursday, September 22, 2022 
TIME:    5:30 p.m.  
LOCATION: Coconut Creek Government Center 

4800 West Copans Road 
 Coconut Creek, FL 33063    
 
For further information, please contact the City Clerk 
Department at 954-973-6774. 

  
 
Posted:    9/15/2022 


